
 

 

 

 

 
KING EDWARD VI SCHOOL PTA QUIZ  

FRIDAY 7th FEBRUARY 2025  
7pm arrival for 7.30pm start till 11pm in Bader Hall   

£10 per person to include fish and chips, vegetable, or chicken curry.  
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
The PTA would like to invite you to join us for our popular quiz (adults only) on Friday 7th February 2025. 
This is guaranteed to be a fun packed evening to challenge everyone’s general knowledge. This is always 
a great night and is a good way to meet up with friends and raise funds for the many projects we support, 
which all benefit the students at King Edward VI School. It is the perfect opportunity for new parents of 
the school to join in one of our PTA events.  
  
Fish and chips or a vegetarian or chicken curry will be served during the evening, and we will have a bar 
where you can purchase wine, lager, prosecco, bitter, soft drinks and nibbles. All you need to do is come 
along in your teams of four to six and take part.  The more teams we have the more successful the event 
will be.  
  
To book your place for this event, please use the link to the Microsoft form.   
https://forms.office.com/e/Q4hXnX2XYZ  
  
You will need one team member to pay for the whole team rather than separate payments, this payment 
can be made via a BACS transfer.   
The bank details are:   

• Account name: Lichfield King Edward’s VI School Parents Association  
• Sort code: 309504  
• Account number: 00259524  

  
On the Microsoft form you must include the following information.  

• Team Name  
• Number in your team  
• Contact name  
• Contact number/ email  

  
You will also need to choose your food for the evening as well.   
  
The deadline to enter a team is Monday 27th January 2025.  
  
For further information, please contact us at kingedwardspta@gmail.com   
  
We hope you can join in what promises to be a fun and entertaining evening.  
  
Kind regards,  
King Edward VI School PTA  
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